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ADEM and Bishop State Community College Announce 

Community Training Event on Environmental Issues 
 

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management has partnered with Bishop State 

Community College in Mobile to provide an opportunity for local community members to receive 

training on how to obtain information related to environmental issues within their community.  

The training event, scheduled for Thursday, November 17, at the Main Campus of Bishop State, 

will highlight topics such as how to file an environmental complaint and how to access 

information about environmental activities within local communities.  Local citizens who are 

interested in environmental issues are invited to attend along with elected officials, students, 

faculty, and other guests. 

 
 
WHAT: Training on Environmental Issues Within Local Communities 
 
 
WHO:  Local Community Members 

Bishop State Community College Faculty, Staff and Students 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management Representatives 

 
 
WHEN: Thursday, November 17 from 5:30 p.m. --- 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
WHERE: Bishop State Community College --- Main Campus 
  Business Technology Center --- Room 209 
  Mobile, Alabama 
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